Proposed draft liaison letter to ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3, regarding the request for review of “Expression of IEEE802.3an alien crosstalk requirements for ISO TR24750” (item 3 in 3N779).
As a result of your request a number of our experts have reviewed your documents and have suggested some improvements. An updated version has been provided as part of our meeting documents for our Task Group interim meeting in Santa Clara, CA on April 12-13, 2006 with the request for additional comments if there are any.
In case our own documents are unclear, maintenance requests are appropriate to improve the text. Our Task Group feels that the current description of requirements in our draft standards is clear and that any additional changes just prior to approval are undesirable.
Although the interpretation as represented in the updated ISO document appears correct, our Task Group cannot formally certify its correctness.

We thank you for your continued support.

